Steven Sepe

From:

Angela Zambarano <angzam@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2025 10:22 AM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc:

Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject:

NP Scope of Practice

Angela Zambarano

350 Fruit Hill Ave
North Providence, RI 02911
angzam@aol.com
401-523-2776
2/23/2025
Rhode Island House of Representatives
82 Smith Street
Providence, RI 02903

Subject: Strong Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Members of the Rhode Island House of Representatives,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. As a patient of Face First, LLC for the past 3.5 years, I have received exceptional care from Jane and her team. Their expertise, professionalism, and commitment to patient well-being have made a significant difference in my life, and I trust them wholeheartedly with my care.

If this bill does not pass, Face First, LLC and other similar practices could be negatively affected, potentially limiting the services they can provide. This would directly impact patients like me who rely on their specialized care. Having to seek treatment elsewhere would not be desirable, as I have built a strong, trusting relationship with my provider. The level of care and familiarity I receive at Face First, LLC would be difficult to replace.

I urge you to vote in favor of Bill H-5351 to protect access to high-quality care and ensure that patients like myself can continue receiving treatment from providers we know and trust. Thank you for your time and consideration. Sincerely,

Angela Zambarano Sent from Angela's iPhone